NAURU on behalf of AOSIS

Mr. Co-Chairs, Honrable Ministers, Excellencies and Colleagues,

Good Afternoon

On behalf of AOSIS, we would like to thank you both for your work. While we think that
there are far too many issues that were left undecided by our work here in Warsaw on ADP,
we are heartened by the progress on Workstream 2. We believe that paragraph 5 of this
decision provides a real opportunity to unlock mitigation opportunities that will help get us
back on track to limit warming to well below 1.5 degrees. It is crucial that we go home, do
our homework, and bring options for enhanced mitigation efforts for decisive action by

Ministers at key political moments in this coming year.



